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Tarka home learning  

We have enjoyed a great last week before half term!  

 

In English, we did some research on mammals and used this to record our favourite facts 

about this group of animals. After half term we will spend some time turning this into 

beautiful pages of a fact book inspired by our text, Ocean.   

 

In maths, we spent some time revisiting how to make 2 digit numbers using dienes and then 

used this to help us add two numbers together.  

 

On Tuesday, the children enjoyed making their own smoothies! They carefully cut up their 

chosen fruit and blended them together for a delicious drink. We then spent some time 

evaluating our smoothies, thinking about what was good about them, and what we might do 

differently next time. In science we have looked at the characteristic of mammals, reptiles, 

amphibians and fish. 

 

It has been another fantastic half term with Tarka class. They have continued to work hard 

and continually impress me with their learning. I hope that you all have a lovely break and 

look forward to seeing you for Summer 2! 

 

 

Home learning 

You will receive an email containing some resources to support your child with the Phonics 

Screening Check that we will be completing when we return from half term.  

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for a least five minutes a day. 
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